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Overview 
OPS BPS (Ontario Public Service Broader Public Service) Secure will replace GO 
(Government of Ontario) Secure. 

OPS BPS Secure will provide a new look and feel as well as a streamlined account 
registration process and a new password reset process. Additional information can be 
found in INFOBulletin 240507. 

This document shows images of OPS BPS Secure. 

This document is intended for health care professionals. This document is intended to 
help health care professionals access applications from the Ministry of Health. 

Login page 
The OPS BPS Secure login screen has been decluttered and much of the additional 
text from the GO Secure login page has been removed. 
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OPS BPS Secure simplified 
registration 
OPS BPS Secure has a simplified registration process. Users are no longer required to 
create security questions. These questions have been removed and replaced with a 
one-time PIN (personal identification number) process. 
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Email verification – one-time PIN 
OPS BPS Secure has an email verification and one-time PIN process. When you first 
create your account or make major changes to your account profile you will be emailed 
a one-time PIN which you will have to enter in OPS BPS Secure to confirm your identity. 

 

Password recovery 
The password recovery for OPS BPS Secure is a two-step process. 

Forgot password 
On the Forgot Password page, enter your email address. Then select Submit. 
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Reset password 
After completing the Forgot Password page, complete the form on the Reset Password 
page. 

You will be emailed a one-time PIN to validate your identity. Enter the one-time PIN in 
the space provided and select a new password, confirm it and click submit. This 
process replaces the security questions from GO Secure. 

 

Contact information 
If you are a health care professional and have questions about this document, email the 
Service Support Contact Centre or call 1-800-262-6524. Hours of operation: 8:00 a.m. 
to 5:00 p.m. Eastern Monday to Friday, except holidays. 
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